Obvestilo organizatorja sejma

Today we are contacting you with the announcement that iba 2021 unfortunately has
to be postponed: The world's leading trade fair for the baking and confectionery
industry can thus not take place from October 24 to 28, 2021 as planned.

In light of the uncertain forecasts, in particular in terms of the key success factor that
is internationality, the trade fair organiser GHM Gesellschaft flir Handwerksmessen
mbH has taken the decision to move the event to 2023. The decision has been made
in close consultation with the owner and the representatives of the trade fair. The next
iba will thus take place from October 22 to 26, 2023.

For all further details and background information, please refer to the press release
that will be sent to the media shortly.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you expressly for your trust in us as
organisers and for the always constructive cooperation.

Stay healthy! We look forward to meeting you together with the entire iba family at iba
2023!



